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City of Somerville, Massachusetts

Office of Sustainability & Environment

Joseph A. Curtatone

Mayor
July 6, 2012
The Honorable Joseph Curtatone

City of Somerville
City Hall 

93 Highland Avenue

Somerville, MA 02143

Dear Mayor Curtatone:

This is to recommend that Ms. Geri Kantor be appointed to the Commission on Energy Use and Climate Change (CEUCC).  This term extends through March 1, 2014.

I have attached Ms. Kantor’s letter and resume for your consideration. Beyond being qualified to sit on the CEUCC, I am sure that Ms. Kantor would bring valuable experience and knowledge to its deliberations.  In addition, she has taken the time to attend the last several meetings of the Commission in order to become familiar with the issues facing the commission.

I strongly endorse Ms. Kantor’s candidacy for membership on the Commission.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can provide any further information. 

Sincerely,
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David Lutes, Director
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